
New Forest Airfields Memorial Re-Dedication Service - Sunday 24th June 

 

At 2 pm on Sunday 24th June, the Annual Service was held at the New Forest Airfields 
Memorial, in Black Lane BH23 8EB, on the western edge of the WWII Holmsley South 
airfield. The Trustees are once again very pleased to welcome Canon Bill Rogers, the Bishop's 
Adviser at Salisbury Cathedral, who conducted the service. Representatives of WWII Allied 
Nations were represented at the service, in person or by wreaths laid on their behalf, and the 
Lady Mayor of Christchurch gave an address. 
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